
The Independent Communications Authority of South Africa ( "the Authority ") has 
recently published a notice, together with a questionnaire, (Government Gazette No. 
42044) of intention to conduct an inquiry into mobile broadband services in terms of 
section 4B of the Independent Communications Authority of South Africa Act. 13 of 

2000, read with section 67(4) of the Electronic Communications Act No. 36 of 2000. 

In response to a request for extended timelines the Authority has now granted a 
submission extension to stakeholders from 11 March 2019 to 29 March 2019. 

All communications relating to this inquiry must be directed to the Chairperson: Market 
Inquiry Council Committee by email at 

a 

. 
at 

Independent Communications Authority of South Africa 
350 Witch -Hazel Avenue, Eco Point Office Park 

Eco Park, Centurion. 
Private Bag X10, Highveld Park 0169 

Telephone number: (012) 568 3000/1 

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za
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